

# CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 24<sup>th</sup> March 2023

Our Christian values: Friendship, Love, Kindness, Self-Control, Forgiveness and Respect.

#### **Comic Relief 2023**

Thank you all very much for supporting Comic Relief. It was great to see all the children getting involved. We raised an amazing £93.59 for Comic Relief!









#### St Nicholas' Award

This half term's St Nicholas awards go to:

**Hunter & Amelie** 

# **Senior Pupil Awards**

The following pupils have been given their Senior Pupil Award:

Ellen & Evie - Congratulations!



## Year 2 /3 Football Team

This week our Year 2/3 Football Team took part in the Shelley Pyramid tournament. They played with great resiliance and fantastic team work.

Well done all!



#### **Easter Services**

We are really excited for the Easter Services. We look forward to seeing you there!

We hope everyone enjoys the disco tonight.
Thank you to Helping Hands for everything you
do. The children are really excited and are
already talking about their outfits!

# **Read Bookmark Competition**

Read in Holmfirth held a competition for their new bookmark. Logan won the prize for best bookmark from all our school entries. Well done Logan!



## **Fidget Toys**

We have a range of fidget toys in school that we are happy to provide to children who have a need for them. Please could we request therefore that the children don't bring their own into school.

Thank you.







# **Science Competition**

Well done to Zosia who won Mrs
Davis' science competition with
her homemade drums!

We break up on Friday 31<sup>st</sup> March and re-open on Monday 17<sup>th</sup> April.

### Operation Encompass.

We are an Operation Encompass School, supporting child victims of domestic abuse.

Please visit operationencompass.org for more information.

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for this school is: Debbie Davis and the Deputy Safeguarding Lead is Karen Robinson Contact No: 01484 609818. Email:

<u>head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk</u> <u>or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk</u>

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: Children's Social Care – Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848.

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk